MONROE HOUSING COMMISSION

Chairpersore Feank [ Magy Drirector: Paul Wickenheiser

June 26, 2006

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is written as reference for Bruce Beresh of The Beresh Group of Livonia,
Michigan.

Mr. Beresh has completed multiple projects for the Monroe Housing Commission, the
most recent of which was the recladding of a seven-story high rise with a stone and
composite panel in late 2004. I am pleased to report that all work done by The Beresh
Group was done in a nighly satisfactory ranner,

Mr. Beresh has a penchant for detail, which is evident in his strict adherence to
contract specifications, his demand for quality from his workmen and his subcontractors,
and his completion of the large quantity of required paperwork. Issues that arose during
construction were handled expeditiously by Mr. Beresh or his designee so that neither
the quality nor the progress of the work suffered. What impresses us most about this
contractor is his willingness to do whatever it takes to deliver a job well done within
budget and provide excellent service after the sale when necessary.

We have enjoyed our working relationship with Mr. Beresh and can recommend him
without reservation. Should additional information be required, feel free to contact the
undersigned.

Sincerely,

Paul Wickenheiser
Execative Director

20 Morth Eoessler Street - Monroe, Michigan 48162-2497
Telephone:; (734} M42-5880 - FAX: [F34) 242-3562



